
This is to advise you that on this date, pursuant to the authority vested in me by Section 
11 of Article VI of the Oklahoma Constitution to approve or object to legislation 
presented to me, I have VETOED House Bill 1930. While I support including under the 
Oklahoma Governmental Tort Claims Act doctors who contract with the Oklahoma 
Health Care Authority to perform administrative duties such as reviewing medical charts, 
this legislation is overly broad and ambiguous and is covered elsewhere in the Act. 


